For Potential Applicant Families Whose Children Attend New Hanover County
Schools:

The administration of the New Hanover County Schools has chosen to no longer
allow students to attend both The Hill School of Wilmington and a NHC school.
Efforts are being made to restore the policy, but the timeline to accomplish this
has not been established. It is advised that applicants who plan to apply to Hill
for the 2024-2025 school year make plans to attend a non-public school or a
home school for the other half of the instructional day.

The Hill School does offer a separate tutoring program that allows Hill students
in grades 4 — 8 who are registered as home school students to receive science
and social studies tutoring during the other half of the school day. Please
contact the school directly for more information:
info@hillschoolofwilmington.org.



